
YOU’RE INVITED to the

GRAND OPENING 
CELEBRATION of the 
BANDSHELL
WESTINGHOUSE LODGE
799 BARCLAY AVE
SUNDAY, JUNE 1, 5–7PM

in partnership with the Borough of Forest Hills

Join us as we unveil the newly built 
Bandshell at Westinghouse Lodge — 
a space built for music, joy, and 
community connection. Guests are 
also invited to tour recent renovations 
at the Lodge.

Dad’s Food Truck 
will be on-site, with food 
& drinks available for 
purchase

Follow FHCA for future updates 
about this event and others! 
@fhcommunityalliance
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